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    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

7th February 2025 

Wear it Red Day on Valentine’s Day 

Friday 14th February 2025  -  Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 

 

Please Note: For children in Year 3 and Year 4, Wear it Red Day will be celebrated on  

Thursday 13th February due to a pre-arranged event they will be attending on the 14th February. 

 

Midlands Air Ambulance Charity (MACC) is gearing up for Wear It Red Day on Valentine's Day 2025, and 

we are supporting them to help to make it a success. Wear It Red Day is a great chance for local schools to  

support Midlands Air Ambulance’s lifesaving work, by encouraging students and staff to wear red and raise 

vital funds for the charity. 

What:  Schools come together to wear red and collect donations from each pupil and staff member who 

take part. 

Why:  The funds raised will directly support MAAC, helping save lives across the region. 

How to Donate:  ParentPay 

British Council International School Award 

We are delighted to inform you that we have successfully gained the International School Award, which is 

accredited for three years from September 2024 until August 2027.   

The International School Award acknowledges schools that provide outstanding opportunities for children 

to explore global themes and develop an understanding of other cultures. Through innovative teaching 

practices and an emphasis on international collaboration, our school has proven its dedication to  

broadening the horizons of our children.  

World Book Day 

6th March 2025 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 6th March in school.  On this day, children are welcome to 

dress up as their favourite book character or bring their favourite book into school.   

We will be celebrating the day with lots of fun, enjoyable activities to promote reading.   

Your child will receive a £1 book token to spend on a FREE book, or to save £1 on another full price 

book of their choice.  

Full details are available at www.worldbookday.com where you can see the fabulous books that are on  

offer this year. 

Year 4 Church Visit 

On Tuesday, Y4 had a visit from Pam Spellen from The Telford Minster.  She worked with children to  

support their RE curriculum, talking about her role at the minster and answered any questions the children 

had.  The children were absolutely amazing and thought really carefully about their questions. 

Weekly Newsletter 






